Patient Participation Report 2014 - 2015
I would like this opportunity to provide you with a report of the progress that we have made in 2014 – 2015.
We have had a positive year and had an increase of our members this year. As a practice we have been encouraging our patients to engage within this service and offered a variety of methods to encourage and enable patients to be part of our group in a way that suits their individual needs and requirements.

We hold regular meetings at the practice and encourage all patients to attend .Anita Sabharwal, Chairperson, having played an active role within the involvement of our group and has bought new interventions and initiatives to this year of accomplishments, as well as offering valuable time and ideas to the practice. She regularly attends the practice and this has contributed to our effective communication and assisted us with setting our priorities for this year. I would like to take this opportunity to say a BIG thank you to Anita for continuing within her role and providing a positive advocate to our group!
This year again we have increased our online members by communicating via e-mail and discussing ways to improve our service and we have obtained positive suggestions to improve our patient experience, as well as providing patients with updates from the last meeting and inviting them to add their points to the upcoming agenda.
As a group we continue to have a good representation of our practice population within our group of mixed genders, ages and cultures and we are continually actively trying to encourage new members especially within the under represented communities. This year we have also implemented the option of expressing an interest of joining our PPG within our practice registration forms and this has had a positive influence on our recruiting methods and assisted the increase of members.
Throughout our meetings we have continued to listen and review our obtained multi-sourced feedback and explored these in order to agree and set out our priority areas for this year.
This year we hosted our annual ‘Macmillan Coffee Morning’ and again this was an amazing success and we raised a grand total of £101.17 and I would like to take this opportunity to say ‘Thank you’ to everyone who donated to this charity. 
For further information with regards to our areas of priority, actions and impact this has had on patients please see additional document named ‘PPG Template 2014 -2015’.
If you would like to join our Patient Participation Group please contact me at the practice.
With warmest regards,

Vicky Bromage
Business Manager

